Berry Creek Families,

Welcome back! We hope you had a great summer full of laughs, sun, and fun activities! It is guaranteed
that at the beginning of each school year, we'll be overwhelmed with papers and announcements. So,
my goal is to keep this short, sweet and to the point!

Start Date: August 18th
Program Times

e Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri: 2:30-4:30
¢ Wednesday: 1:30-4:30

Fees: $60 per student (payment plans are available)
Grades: K-8

Registration: Turn packets into office or to Jenna on 8/16, 8/17, 8/18

During the After-School Program (ASP) your students are offered a healthy snack and a variety of
rotating, hands-on activities. These activities include but are not limited to homework assistance,
enrichment instruction, and recreational games. Our ASP staff provides a safe, fun, and positive
environment where your students will have the opportunity to grow both academically and socially!

As a friendly reminder, the ASP, like regular day, has high expectations for student behavior. If your
student receives a “Behavioral Referral” please sign and return to ASP. On the third “Behavioral
Referral,” the parent/guardian will be notified and your student will be suspended from the program for
up to two weeks. Please review the school the school rules and the consequences with your student.
This will make for an enriching and exciting after school experience for everyone.

ASP Site Coordinator- Jenna Miller
ASP Phone- 530 282 2025
Cell- 279 333 5051



